
GSR District Meeting          February 11, 2018 

Monte B opened the meeting with the serenity Prayer at 6:32 PM. Officers present: Monte B. DCM; Gene A. Alt 

Treasurer, Glenna R. Activities 

Minutes of the January meeting were mailed and posted; gene moved that they be accepted. Motion seconded 

by George and approved. 

As Julie R is in Arkansas with family, Gene read her note of regret and verification of the treasurer’s report.  The 

report was passed out and discussed by Gene. He, also, discussed the Literature report following the Treasurer’s 

report. Dawn moved to accept the reports, Elaine seconded and both were approved. 

Monte had no report from the quarterly, as he had been sick and couldn’t attend. However, the district Officers 

are working to get all groups in the District registered as active. 

GSR Reports: 

George K-Language of the Heart: Meets Tuesdays and Thursdays at St. Paul’s church at Noon to 1:00 PM. 

Attendance averages 15. Format is discussion of a reading from the Big Book of AA. 

Benjamin G-Water Tower: Meets Monday Wednesday and Friday at Noon to 1:00 PM at the Walla Walla 

Presbyterian. Format is a round Table discussion usually from the Daily Reflections. Average attendance is 15. 

Colleen C-Thursday Night Open: Meets Thursday evenings at 7:00 PM at the First Congregational Church. 

Attendance averages 18. Format is discussion with the Chair choosing a topic. 

Dawn B-Early Birds: Meets every day at 6:30 to 7:30 AM at the FCC. Attendance averages 20. Discussion is open. 

Elaine F-As Bill Sees It: Meets Saturdays at 1 to 2:30 PM at the VA Theater. Discussion is open; dual addition is 

welcomed as there are a lot of vets from the RRU present. Help is needed to set up and chair. 

Gene A-Sunday Morning Eye Opener: Meets Sunday Mornings at 10:00 PM to 11:30 at the VA Theater. 

Attendance has been averaging 20. Format is monthly discussions of the Steps and Traditions from the Twelve 

and Twelve. One Birthday: La Von L with 33 years. 

Monte B. Wednesday 1st –Step at the VA Theater from 7-8:30. Attendance varies, but has been strong lately. 

Some Birthdays ranging from one day to 2 or 3 mos. 

Benjamin G-CPC/PI has been check with treatment centers to keep pamphlets available. 

Old Business: Guidelines. Guidelines from previous rotations were passed out at the January meeting to be 

discussed with home groups. Gene moved to reapprove the guidelines with the inclusion of a new newsletter 

chair. Motion was seconded by Elaine and approved. 

GSRs discussed the need to get more members involved in service. There are a number of committees that need 

to be filled. Service is a necessary part of recovery and one of the legacies of AA.  

The meeting was closed at 6:25 with the Responsibility Statement. 

YIS, 

 Gene 


